
 
 
 
 

  NOTICE OF A JOINT 
  WORK SESSION 

 BETWEEN 
THE 

   DECATUR CITY COUNCIL 
AND THE 

MUNICIPAL UTILITIES BOARD
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given to all citizens, press, and any interested 
parties that the Decatur City Council and the Municipal Utilities 
Board will  participate  in  a  Joint  Work  Session on Tuesday, April 7, 

 2015 at 10:00 a.m.  This joint work session will be held at Decatur
 Utilities in the Auditorium located at 1002 Central Pkwy. SW, Decatur, 
Alabama 35601. 
  The purpose of this work session is as follows:  

 
1) Cost of Service Study  

 
 

 
        This notice is posted on Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at the direction                            

          of Council President Gary Hammon.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Stacy Gilley 
City Clerk-Treasurer 
City of Decatur, Alabama 
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